

FLORIDA'S SPACE COAST

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street • P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999

Telephone: (321) 637-2001 Fax: (321) 264-6972 Kimberly.Powell@brevardclerk.us



November 12, 2020

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Commissioner Rita Pritchett, District 1

RE:

Item L.3., Board Report to Provide CARES Act Funds to the Parrish Medical Center

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on November 10, 2020, approved providing \$5 million of CARES Act Funds to the Parrish Medical Center from District 1, with it being COVID related, vetted through Tetra Tech, and being low-risk.

Your continued cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

SCOTT FLLIS, CLERK

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board

/ds

CC:

County Manager

County Attorney

Finance Budget